SENSE OF THE BOARD RESOLUTION THANKING FRANK KIRWIN FOR HIS THIRTY-THREE YEARS OF SERVICE TO THE CITY OF STAMFORD AND CONGRATULATING HIM ON HIS RETIREMENT AS ASSESSOR

WHEREAS, Frank Kirwin worked for the City of Stamford as Assessor for thirty-three years, from September 1981 until his retirement in September 2014, and

WHEREAS, Frank Kirwin joined the City of Stamford after being the Assessor for the Town of Cromwell from 1975 to 1981, assistant property manager and real estate broker for M.J. Neiditz and Company from 1972 to 1975, assessor for the Town of East Hartford from 1962 to 1972, and a police officer for the City of Hartford, from 1955 to 1962; and

WHEREAS, Frank Kirwin has served as President of the Connecticut Association of Assessing Officers, President of the Fairfield County Assessors' Association, a member of the Board of Directors and Secretary-Treasurer of the Northeast Regional Association of Assessing Officers, State Chairman of the International Association of Assessing Officers.

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED, that the 29th Board of Representatives extends its sincere thanks to Frank Kirwin for his 33 years of service to the City of Stamford and congratulates him on his retirement.

Approved by the 29th Board of Representatives This 6th day of October, 2014

Randall M. Skigen, President	Annie M. Summerville, Clerk